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ST. LOUIS

CATHOLIC SCHOOL

. January 24, 2019
RE: St. Louis School Open House

Dear Parent,

We are excited to announce that St. Louis School’s Annual Open House for current and prospective students
will be held on Tuesday, January 29, 2019 from 5:00 P.M. to 7:00 P.M. Parents and students will have the op-
portunity to visit their classrooms, meet their teachers and learn what all St. Louis has to offer for the 2019-
2020 school year. Other events happening next Tuesday also include a Scholastic Book Fair, art display, Italiar
Dinner, Science Fair and Wacky Machine Display.

Registration for the 2019-2020 school year begins February 1, 2019. Registration forms will be located on the
school website under the “Admissions” tab. Please be sure to complete the registration process by April 15 in
order for us to plan for adequate staffing and resources.

St. Louis continues to pride itself on providing an excellent, faith based education at a competitive cost. We are
committed to insure any family that wants their child to receive a St. Louis education can do so. In this current
school year, more than 40% of our students received one or more forms of tuition assistance. Tuition for the
2019-2020 school year for parishioners, or Catholics belonging to another parish without a school, has been set
at $3,965.00 while the non-parishioner rate is $5,252.00. We also continue to offer multi-child discounts.
Registration fees and technology fees will remain at $220 and $100, respectively. If you have any questions
regarding school programs, tuition rates and discounts or financial assistance, do not hesitate to contact the
school office.

We look forward to seeing you next Tuesday!
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Chad Moeller Fr. Stanley Pondo
Principal Pastor
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